
Power Supply Upgrade Program 
Strathfield to Chullora 

 COMMUNITY NOTIFICATION  SEPTEMBER AND OCTOBER 2019 

Transport for NSW is upgrading electrical infrastructure as part of the Power Supply Upgrade Program, which 

is designed to meet expected power requirements for Sydney’s future rail network and new fleet of air-

conditioned trains. 

Upcoming construction activities 

We will be upgrading and installing power poles and wires in and around the rail corridor between Strathfield 

and Chullora.  

Location Date Time Scope 

The 
Crescent, 
Homebush 

Monday 30 September 

to Friday 4 October 

7am – 5pm We will be preparing for the installation of power poles. One 

tree will be removed (subject to approval) to allow for in the 

installation of a power pole. 

Up to 20 parking spaces will be temporarily removed to 

allow these works to be carried out. 

Richmond 
Road, 
Homebush 
West 

Monday 30 September 

to Friday 4 October 

7am – 5pm We will be preparing for the installation of power poles. 

During this time there will be a single lane closure. 

Traffic control will be in place to provide directions to 

motorists. 

Weeroona 
Road, 
Rookwood 

Monday 30 September 

to Friday 4 October 

7am – 5pm We will be preparing for the installation of power poles. 

During this time there will be a single lane closure. 

Traffic control will be in place to provide directions to 

motorists. 

Up to 10 parking spaces will also be temporarily removed 

to allow these works to be carried out. 

Construction equipment 

Equipment to be used includes cherry pickers, excavators, crane truck, generators, light towers, vacuum truck, 

work vehicles and various hand and power tools. 

Transport for NSW is committed to minimising noise impacts on the community. We switch off equipment when 

it is not being used, place equipment as far away from properties as possible and monitor our work activities 

to make sure noise levels are being managed effectively.  

For more information call 1800 684 490,  
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects 
For urgent enquiries or complaints regarding construction activities, please call 24 hours 1800 775 465 
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